From:

To: Gatwick Airport
Subject: Gatwick’s runway
Date: 03 January 2025 13:10:37

Dear Planning Inspectorate

I wish to object to the runway at Gatwick being used as an additional runway.
The extra noise, pollution, congestion and the fact that we should be reducing our carbon emissions is clearly

not being addressed.
Towns and villages in the once rural country of Sussex are under threat of being demolished, expanded and

unrecognisable.

Yours faithfully
Sara Frohmader






